1997/304. Report of the Secretary-General on the
possibilities of strengthening the coordination of
the organizations and bodies of the United
Nations system in the field of energy within the
framework of the Administrative Committee on
Coordination

At its 42nd plenary meeting, on 25 July 1997, the
Economic and Social Council took note of the report of the
Secretary-General on the possibilities of strengthening the
coordination of the organizations and bodies of the United
Nations system in the field of energy within the framework of
the Administrative Committee on Coordination.®
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